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LEGAL NOTICE OF MEDICARE/MEDICAID TERMINATION  

OF PROVIDER AGREEMENT 
 

ESEC, LLC 
3705 Northwest 63rd Street 
Oklahoma City, OK  73116 

 
On August 18, 2018, the Medicare agreement between ESEC, LLC and the Secretary of Health and 
Human Services, relating to the ambulatory surgery center's participation in the Medicare and Medicaid 
program, will be terminated.  The cause for Medicare/Medicaid termination is ESEC, LLC's failure to 
meet the minimum health and safety standards required for Medicare program participation.  The 
ambulatory surgery center does not comply with the Medicare/Medicaid Conditions for Coverage. 
 
As a result of the continuing non-compliance during the surveys conducted on July 30, 2015, 
November 7, 2017, and June 6, 2018, the Medicare and Medicaid programs will not make payments for 
ambulatory surgical services furnished to Medicare/Medicaid eligible patients on or after August 18, 
2018.  For patients admitted prior to August 18, 2018, payment may be available for up to 30 days 
after the effective date of termination.     
  

 
   Gerardo Ortiz, Associate Regional Administrator 
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   Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
 
 


